DEAR Licensing Committee

| would like to object about the
fee increase this year of £20.00, | only drive school children
to and from school a matter of two hours a day, i am not the
only driver who just take children to school, i pay for my
medical and my license out of my own pocket a total of
£162.00 and this fee increase is unfair on us, it is time the
committee stopped putting an increase of £20.00 a year, if
this increase carries on at this rate you will be putting all taxis
out of business.
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